
Please remember to bring your own cups 
 or ask us about alternatives.

From 1 March 2024,    
disposable plastic  
cups and cup lids  

are banned in WA. 

 
Government of Western Australia
Department of Water and Environmental Regulation

Plastic cups for cold drinks were banned in 2022, cups for hot drinks are banned in March 2024.

Plastic-lined paper cups must be certified compostable. Cup lids must be uncoated and plastic-free.

For more information 
about the bans, visit 

plasticsbanwa.com.au
Business Engagement Program


